
A lesson in 

responsible parking
Double parking puts children at risk

Responsible Parenting
king
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If you need to drive your child to school, for their safety, please remember:
DOUBLE PARKING puts our smaller people at risk: When double parking occurs around schools,  
it makes it harder to see little ones and those who might be on wheels, (buggies, cycles,  
wheelchairs, etc.) making accidents far more likely to happen. 

Want to really make a difference? Join the movement!
Ultimately, fewer cars at the school entrance will help make it a safer environment for  
you and your children. 

 Park and Stride – consider walking part of the way to school by parking away from the school 
entrance and walking the last 5 or 10 minutes. Walking half a mile only takes between 8 and 17 
minutes. How many calories you burn depends on how fast you walk!

Try Car Sharing – consider sharing the school run. If you have to drive to school then get together 
with other parents who need to go by car and take it in turns to drive.

Walking Bus – organise a small group of parents to share the walk to school and take it in turns with 
other parents to do the school run. You could even combine this idea with Park and Stride.

Walking, cycling or scooting to school contributes to the recommended daily physical activity for you 
and your children. It also helps to reduce congestion around the school and helps to improve air quality, 
providing benefits for everyone.

For more advice, inspiration and key contacts for responsible parking, please visit our website: 
www.responsibleparking.co.uk

28992J1 KCC A5 Leaflet-Double Parking AW.indd   2 23/09/2019   16:41


